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education SERVICES

Executive Director: 
Tony McDaid
ST VINCENT'S PRIMARY SCHOOL   -   Headteacher  Eileen Tompkins                                                               25th February 2022
Dear Parent/Carer
Please note the following information as we move into the month of March, Spring and the season of Lent. The month of February which has seen so many of the COVID restrictions ease will finish with a very joyful celebration for many of our families. On behalf of all the Saint Vincent’s school community we extend our warmest good wishes to the 40 P7 children and their families who will receive the sacrament of Confirmation during Holy Mass on this Monday night. We pray that this will be a very special occasion for their families and that the Holy Spirit will always guide them as they navigate their way through the many decisions, joys and challenges that are part of the journey of every life. Huge thanks in advance to our Parent Council who are providing refreshments in the church hall after Mass. 
Wednesday 2nd is Ash Wednesday. This year Pope Francis has asked that it would be a special day of Prayer and Fasting for Ukraine and for peace. The lunch menu will include fish for this Wednesday only instead of Friday. Fr Romanus will say Mass at 1.30pm and you are welcome to join us. Ashes will be blessed and distributed at this Mass.  
Each weekday morning during Lent, Fr Romanus will celebrate an extra early morning Mass at 8.20pm.  All are welcome.  Any children who wish to attend are welcome to have free breakfast from the breakfast club when they return to school after Mass. Each week during Lent we will have a fundraiser to raise funds for one of our school charities, Mothers Care India where we sponsor the opportunity for 19 children to attend school in India. 

Giving help to the poor is part of what we do during Lent and each Friday we will announce the fundraiser for the following week.  Next Week’s fundraiser on Friday is Crazy hair day. Please send in a donation (we suggest £1 per child) or more or less depending on what you are able to afford.           We know we can rely on your generosity. 
World Book Day on Thursday is always a day of great fun as we all share the joy of reading. We will mark the 25th Anniversary of this event by asking your child to bring in a favourite book, teddy and a cushion if they wish. There will be a wide selection of books to enjoy at school also. 

Hope you and your families enjoy a relaxing weekend with good weather for the outdoors.  

Eileen Tompkins 
Crosshouse Road  Greenhills  EAST KILBRIDE  G75 9DG  Telephone 01355 241649  

  e=mail: gw14stvincentsht@glow.sch.uk
An Equal Opportunities Employer
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